
 

 

 

Links for Life - Sunderland 
 

“Links for Life - Sunderland” is the successor to “Warm Spaces” 
which Philadelphia Cricket & Community Club ran successfully until 
its completion in July 2023. 

The Club has been selected to be part of the “Links for Life - 
Sunderland” initiative working very closely with Sunderland City 
Council. 

We are opening our clubhouse on the following dates and times: 

Wednesdays noon - 2 pm  
Thursdays  noon - 2 pm  
Sundays  noon - 4 pm 

We are here to help with any issue you may have and if we can't 
help, we'll be able to direct you to the correct contact. 

You don't need to have a problem, you are welcome to call in for tea, 
coffee, biscuits, soup or just call in for a chat. 

THE SESSIONS WILL RUN FROM WEDNESDAY, 3RD JANUARY 2024 
UNTIL DECEMBER 2024.  

Malcolm Pratt 

Chairman 

      


